
CUSTOMER HANDBOOK
YOUR GUIDE TO SERVICE, SUPPORT & SUCCESS



Rea l  E s t a te  &  Tou r i s t  Agency

(P rope r ty  Management )

Over 20 years of

experience in tourism.

We follow the latest trends

in tourism.

We use the most modern

technology.



OUR  GOALS

Maximum visibility of your
property on 150+ booking
platforms.
 We take care of your property,
guest communication, and
guest needs.
 We tailor our service to your
requirements and wishes.
 We follow all trends in the
tourism sector and use the latest
technology to give your property
an advantage over others.



STEPS  TO  COOPERAT ION

1.  Agreement on services

2.  Photography of the

accommodation and price list

arrangement

3.  Publication of your

accommodation



OWNERS  PORTAL

We provide you with access to the

reservation calendar, where you can

view and track all your reservations,

check-in and check-out dates,

number of guests...



STEPS  TO  A  CONF IRMED

RESERVAT ION

1.  Guest makes a reservation
2.  Reservation notification – to

your email
3.  From our side, the reservation

confirmation arrives on the
owner portal (platforms)

4.  We communicate with the
guests

5.  We charge the guest and pay
you

6. Guest reception



WE  ADVERT I S E  YOUR  PROPERTY

ON  1 5 0 +  BOOK ING  PLATFORMS ! ! !

Maximize the visibility and
occupancy of your accommodation.



WHY  US ?

1.  Professionalism – we perform
our work with the highest level
of professionalism.

2.  Security – we ensure that
guests pay for their
accommodation in full before
entering the property.

3.  Innovation – we follow all
developments in the tourism
sector and use the most modern
technology.



OUR  C L I ENTS



L EAVE  THE  CARE  OF  YOUR

GUESTS  TO  US  -  AND  RELAX !

CONTACT US!
info@partner-realestate.com

+385 98 962 6699


